One District

February 26, 2024
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Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s): i, ﬁwy&:haﬂt-&ﬂ
We are excited to continue One District, One Book
along with Read Across America.

We are beginning our Read Across America celebration with our Author’s Visit with Dan
Yaccarino, on Wednesday, February 28",

The Hanover Twp. elementary schools have chosen to read the book Oggie Cooder by Sarah
Weeks. Bee Meadow School will be reading during the weeks of March 11-22". Every family
and staff member at BMS will receive a copy of the book to bring home on Friday March 1,
during our Pajama Day Read-In. Enclosed with this letter is a calendar of events for both One
District, One Book, as well as our Read Across America dress up days. Please read the book as
a family or make sure to give your children time to read the chapters alone if they are sharing
the book. We will be discussing the chapters read at home in school the next day.

Staff members have recorded themselves reading each chapter, which you can view by going to
the Bee Meadow School webpage. You will find the One District, One Book link under the Our
School drop down menu.

Family members are invited to be a surprise guest reader during the week of March 11™"-15"in
Media! A SignUpGenius link will be sent out in The Loop.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to celebrating a love of reading with your
children.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Thompson
School Librarian



